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	ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
                                 SUPPORTING COMMUNITIES 


	To:
	Mark Chan, Planning Officer, Development Management, 5 Pancras Square

	From:
	Edward Davis (Pollution Planning Consultant)

	Date:
	07 December 2019

	Re:
	310 Kentish Town Road London NW5 2TH

	Proposal:
	Installation of an upward exhaust pipe at the rear elevation

	Reference:
	2019/4721/P

	Key Points:
	The proposals are acceptable in environmental health terms


I have taken a look at the submitted information for this application. The applicant has submitted satisfactory information to support the application.  The development has minimal environmental effect but there may be the potential for noise and vibration to be transmitted through the structure. Therefore, I have no objections to the application and suggest the following should you be mindful to grant the application. 
Prior to use, plant or equipment and ducting at the development shall be mounted with proprietary anti-vibration isolators and fan motors shall be vibration isolated from the casing and adequately silenced and maintained as such. 

Reason: To ensure that the amenity of occupiers of the development site and surrounding premises is not adversely affected by vibration.

No vibration shall be transmitted to adjoining or other premises and structures through the building structure and fabric of this development as to cause a vibration dose value of greater than 0.4m/s (1.75) 16 hour day-time nor 0.26 m/s (1.75) 8 hour night-time as defined by BS 6472 (2008) in any part of a residential and other noise sensitive property.
Reason: To ensure that the amenity of occupiers of the development site and surrounding premises is not adversely affected by vibration.
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards 

Edward Davis 

Pollution Planning Consultant
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